Fahim Abid

From: Fahim Abid <fahim@accesscontrolsecurity.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 11, 2014 1:20 PM

To: fahim@accesscontrolsecurity.com

Subject: FW: Invoice Guard Services

Good afternoon Reza & Fahim,

I hope you're well! | wanted to ask for a revised invoice so | can send payment for this past weekend’s security services.
We added on an additional security guard a few days before the event. As soon as | receive the invoice from you, | will
mail out the check.

| wanted to thank Access Control Security for the security services provided on Saturday, particularly Jose. He did an
amazing job with our keynote speaker since we assigned him to be next to her the entire time. We really appreciate his
professionalism and dedication to the job. We hope to have him and his team again next year.

Sincerely,

Cecilia Peralta

Operations & Development Manager

Council on American-Islamic Relations
Greater Los Angeles Area Chapter

*Disclaimer: This email may contain confidential and privileged material, including attachments, for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) named
above. Please do not review, use, copy, forward, or in any way distribute or disclose the contents of this e-mail including any attachments unless you
are the intended recipient(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive this message for the recipient, please contact
the sender by reply email and delete all copies of this message. This email does not by itself establish an attorney-client relationship, and may not
constitute legal advice.”



